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This bill continues to make it more expensive to live in Oregon. I am several months 

away from being ninety years old, living independently, with a modest income for 

now, but unable to afford moving out of state as is, and has been, several of my 

children and their families.  The latest will be taking herself, husband, and three 

grand and great grandchildren with them to South Carolina.  One of her passing 

remarks was, " ...  so ready to “shake the dust” from my feet of living in Oregon".  

With Democratic control of Oregon being pretty much solidified, there is little hope of 

change; and I would join them if my body and finances would allow.  Please 

reconsider what you are doing to most of the residents of this once beautiful state.  


